
 

 

 

 

ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 10 

17th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In assembly this morning the following children were awarded with Headteacher awards –  
 
Mercury – Sonny for displaying great efforts and attitude with reading and phonics at home 
and school. Thank you and well done. 
 
Venus – Lucas for trying so hard with his handwriting and letter formation. You have shown 
great resilience and determination, thank you. 
 
Earth – Reuben for great focus and effort across all lessons. 
 
Mars – Leo for having a fantastic attitude to all of his learning.  

Jupiter – Rosie O for outstanding efforts in writing and excellent ideas.  

Saturn – Ansh for always putting 100% in everything he does. Thank you. 

Neptune – Amelie for improving her attention to detail in her written work and striving to be 
the best she can in all she does. 

Juice and biscuits – Alfie and Sophia (Rec); Sam and Henry W (Y1); Bonnie and Ivern (Y2); 
Lucinda and Skye (Y3); Raven and Jacob (Y4); George and Rafe (Y5) and Sofia C and Beth (Y6).  

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Team Nidd for getting the most team points last week.  
  
Supervision of children before the morning bell – Please can we remind you that when you 
arrive at school in the morning that your children are your responsibility until we ring the bell. 
Please can we ask that you supervise your children carefully to minimise fall outs and upset 
before school starts. Please can we also state that children are not allowed on the fitness or 
equipment or to play ball games before school. Thank you. 
 
KS2 Choir 
Over the past few weeks, our KS2 choir have been really enjoying learning and singing lots of 
new songs. The children are very keen to share their lovely singing, so please scan the QR 
code below to hear 'Power in Me' - enjoy! 

Miss Winfield and the choir 🙂 

 



Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 18th March 2pm Rock Steady Concert for those parents whose children attend the 
lessons.  
Monday 24th March 9am – Year 2 parent Celebration assembly. 
Monday 24th March - Y3 Stone Age Day - parents invited at 2.30pm 
Friday 28th March 2.40pm - – Year 5 Egyptian Day and parents are invited to an Egyptian 
performance 
Monday 31st March - Y3 Trumpets spring performance @ 2.30pm 
Friday 4th April – PTA Film night until 5.15pm– more details to follow 
 

With best wishes, 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried- 

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

